
 

 

CLINIC HIGHLIGHTS 

April 2023 

 

Welcome to April! 

  

The Pulmonary Clinic, The Pain Center and the Surgery Clinic are 
all now provider based clinics which means we can place some 
non-reimbursed expenses on the cost report and those clinics can 
get most of their medications at 340B pricing. 

  

Speaking of the cost report, due to our 3 RHC clinics, we will be 
getting money back from CMS to the tune of about $1.4 million 
dollars and an unknown amount about back from the state.  So 
not only are those clinics starting to break even or make money, 
they are also a benefit to the system as a whole.  DZA said they 
would ask for the payments to be expedited, but they could not 
provide a time line. 

  

There are no additional updates at this time.  Happy Spring! 
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